
Kick-Off

Killarney Athletic A.F.C. is delighted to

announce details of this years 7-A-Side

Tournament, in conjunction with sponsors

Killarney Credit Union, which will kick off on

Monday 21th June. From our humble

beginnings in the Aras Phádraig, we are now

delighted to provide a competitive tournament

at our modern base at Killarney Athletic Park.

Competitions

This year is our thirty fourth and we will again

be providing competitions for Senior Men and

Ladies, Over 35’s and underage boys and girls.

Coinciding with the 2010 FIFA World Cup in

South Africa, this year’s tournament will

provide players with the perfect opportunity

to display their own skills in our own local

equivalents! The competitive underage event

will be run over two weekends, with age

groups from U10’s to U16’s (dates to be

confirmed).

Awards

The Kieran Cahillane Senior Player of the

Tournament Award will be on offer for the

outstanding player on view, while The Johnny

Heffernan Underage Player of the Tournament

will also be up for grabs.

A continuing feature in this year’s programme

of events will be an award for the top scorer

in the senior men’s tournament. This award

will again be sponsored by Umbro, who came

on board as kit sponsors of the club last

season.

Entry Fee

In acknowledgement of the economic

climate, we are maintaining the entry

fee at last year’s price and are

therefore hoping for a high entry across

the categories. What better way to pass

the World Cup summer evenings than

putting it up to the cream of Kerry

soccer or just giving it all in the spirit

of fun with a bunch of your friends!

What To Do Next…

Application forms are available from

Killarney Credit Union (Beech Road

and Park Road branches), Mustang

Sally’s and at

www.killarneyathletic.com.

N.B. The closing date for entries (to be

returned to the above venues) is

Tuesday 15th June and the draw will

take place that evening in Mustang

Sally’s.

Check out www.killarneyathletic.com

for information on previous 7-A-Side

Tournaments and also for regular

updates throughout the tournament

and the summer.


